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ATTENTION OUTPATIENT HOSPITAL AND OUTPATIENT HOSPITAL CLINIC PROVIDERS: 

 

It was recently noted that hospital revenue codes (HR) 300 through 319 were not paying the 
laboratory services correctly. They should have priced based on the HCPC submitted on the claim 
but instead were paying a cost to charge ratio. In addition, some claims were not being edited for 
correct HCPCS that are required to be billed with these revenue codes. Adjustments have been 
made to correct this issue which began with the June 28th Remittance Advice. 

As a result, previously processed claims containing HR 300-319 will be recycled / adjusted on the 
remittance advice of April 11, 2017 without any action required on behalf of the provider. 

Questions regarding this message should be directed to Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-
2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


